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25th September 2023 

Deputy Rose Conway-Walsh TD, 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

     

 

PQ 39090 23: To ask the Minister for Health if the national finance division within the HSE can 
provide the expected 2023 budget for private maintenance charges in public hospitals 
 
 

Dear Deputy Conway Walsh, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
Your PQ above has been referred to me for response. 
 
The Full Year 2023 Budget Allocation for Private Maintenance Charges Income for HSE 
Statutory public hospitals only, as currently stated, is €293.450m.  

For information relating to voluntary entities, you should submit requests to the entities directly. 
Contact details for voluntary hospitals are available at http://foi.gov.ie/voluntary-hospitals/. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at sarah.anderson1@hse.ie or tel: 
087 9423319.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Anderson 

General Manager HSE Corporate Finance 

HSE National Finance Division 

Email: sarah.anderson1@hse.ie 

Tel: 087 9423319  
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